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With several families of Blue Jays and Chickadees banded 
in this manner during the nesting-season, the little groups of 
these species seen about the bander's station during the 
ensuing months take on a new interest. With good hick one 
may be able to determine (1) to what extent such wintering 
groups are made up of birds nesting in the vicinit3' which 
have not. migrated, and (2) to what extent if an3' a given 
group is made up of birds from a single resident family. In 
case no banded birds of either species wearing colored bands 
are seen the following winter, after all wintering flocks about 
the station have been investigated, the probability has been 
established that the nesting families have moved to other 
winter quarters where perhaps some ()f the bir(ls may be 
recovered })v other bantiers. Little progress in studying 
groups can })c made by occasionally trapping individuals 
wearing colored })ands. To obtain t.i•e needed information, 
the complexion of groups as a whole must be determined 
largely by observation. The use of good low-power bird- 
glasses greatly increases the chances of detecting colored 
bands in the field, and even when such birds come to feeding- 
shelves or nearby traps, magnifiers are of value. 

The ability to recognize members of a family at sight also 
renders it possible to determine if inbrecding takes place; and, 
if we band each member of a family with a different-colored 
band, we may learn, by good fortune, without handling a 
bird, whether permanent mating occurs. 

Announcement 
' From many sources, both within and without the territory 
of this Association, requests have come to the Editors asking 
them to open the pages of the Bulldin to papers of wider 
ornithological interest than those now being published. 

Although the Editors feel that the Bulletin is essentially a 
journal of bird-banding and hesitate to enter a wider field, 
yet, recognizing the close relationship between bird-banding 
and general ornithology, they will be glad to consider any 
articles or notes that seem likely to interest bird-banders 
even though not based on actual banding experiences. Migra- 
tion and moult, for instance, are two subjects in which banders 
should be interested and any new light on the problems con- 
nected with them would be welcome, while, on the other hand 
papers and notes dealing with subjects in no way connected 
with bird-banding activities would more appropriately appear 
in journals devoted to general ornithology. 


